
 

 

 June 24, 2025 

NOTIFICATION TO BIDDERS 
OF TENTATIVE 

AWARD 
REQUEST FOR BID FCARC-00198 

HEMET STORM CHANNEL SLOPE REPAIR PROJECT 
 

Riverside County Flood Control and Water ConservaƟon District would like to thank the 
Contractors for submiƫng a proposal for this Request for Bid.  
 
The review of all proposals has been completed and KEC Engineering., has been 
determined to be the lowest responsive bidder.  
 
Marilyn Weisenberg  
AdministraƟve Services Supervisor, Purchasing 
Finance Division 
Riverside County Flood Control  
and Water ConservaƟon District.  
 
 

 


